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       E-mail Advisory from the Technology Utilities Council
                             1-NOV-2000
 
 
Significant changes are going to be made to the IUP e-mail environment
effective 20-DEC-2000.  The first change will be a substantial
increase in all default e-mail quotas.  Quotas for employees will
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